
View Message

DATE:  February 16, 2018
 
TO:       All Acura Parts & Service Managers, Advisors and Personnel
 
FROM: Brad Ortloff, Manager of Auto Campaigns and Recalls
 
RE:       MAIL UPDATE-Stop Sale/Safety Recall: 2009-2013 Multi-Model Acura Passenger’s Airbag Inflator
 
 

On January 10, 2018, Acura announced a stop sale and safety recall for specific model year 2009-2013 multi-model
Acura vehicles for front passenger’s airbag inflators that could potentially rupture in a crash due to prolonged
temperature cycling and environmental moisture.
 
As a follow-up to the special message by Bruce Smith, Senior Vice President of Parts, Service & Technical Division
regarding this announcement, we will be mailing customer notifications for this recall beginning 2/20/18 through
2/26/18. Thank you.

 

Sent on 02 16 2018     Expires on 05 16 2018

From Brad Ortloff, Manager of Auto Campaigns and Recalls

Subject MAIL UPDATE-Stop Sale/Safety Recall: 2009-13 Acura Passenger's Airbag Inflator

INTERACTIVE NETWORK

American Honda Motor Co., Inc. Page 1 of 1


